
ACCSE 2024

Forward

The Ninth International Conference on Advances in Computation, Communications and Services

(ACCSE 2024), held between April 14th and April 18th, 2024, continued a series of international events

targeting the progress made in computation, communication, and services on various areas in terms of

theory, practices, novelty, and impact. Current achievements, potential drawbacks, and possible

solutions are aspects intended to bring together academia and industry players.

The rapid increase in computation power and affordable memory/storage led to advances in almost

all the technology and services domains. The outcome made it possible advances in other emerging

areas, like Internet of Things, Cloud Computing, Data Analytics, Smart Cities, Mobility and Cyber-

Systems, to enumerate just a few of them.

We take here the opportunity to warmly thank all the members of the ACCSE 2024 technical

program committee, as well as all the reviewers. The creation of such a high-quality conference program

would not have been possible without their involvement. We also kindly thank all the authors who

dedicated much of their time and effort to contribute to ACCSE 2024. We truly believe that, thanks to all

these efforts, the final conference program consisted of top-quality contributions. We also thank the

members of the ACCSE 2024 organizing committee for their help in handling the logistics of this event.

We hope that ACCSE 2024 was a successful international forum for the exchange of ideas and results

between academia and industry and for the promotion of progress in the field of computation,

communications, and services.
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